

Landacre House, Castle Road, Chelston Business Park, Wellington, TA21 9JQ

Peter Shoesmith
No 4 Area Royal Naval Association
Windswept
Avalanche Road
Portland
DT5 2DL

10 July 2025

Dear Peter,

On behalf of Dorset and Somerset Air Ambulance, I would like to thank you all involved in the No 4 Area Royal Naval Association for your generous and kind donation of £1,000.00. What an amazing sum!

As we celebrate our 25th Anniversary, we want to express our gratitude for your support. Your generosity will be instrumental in allowing us to continue providing a critical care service for 19 hours a day, both by air and by road, through close cooperation with our NHS colleagues across the region. With each mission costing approximately £3,500 and demand for our service higher than ever, your support is more important than ever. We now respond to around eight emergencies daily, and your generosity ensures that we can continue to be there when people need us most.

Your support is not just helping us today; it is shaping our future. As part of our 25th Anniversary, we are looking ahead to how we can continue saving lives for years to come. This is only possible because of generous supporters like you. Whether you continue to donate, fundraise, or help spread the word, you are playing a vital role in securing the future of our essential service.

We can't wait to share the exciting journey ahead. In the meantime, stay connected with us through our website www.dsairambulance.org.uk and follow us on social media for updates on how your support is making a difference. Your donation really will make a big difference and enable us to continue being there for patients who need us, so on behalf of all of them, thank you.

From all of us including our crew, our patients, and the countless families who have benefited from our service - thank you. Your generosity is life-saving. Yours sincerely,

Sarah Davies Finance Manager

ww.dsairambulance.org.uk | info@dsairambulance.org.uk | 01823 669604

